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123 Count With Me (stay and play)

These are free sessions for parents and their pre-school children. Parents and children both attend each session.
The sessions will take place in Family Hubs for you to enjoy with your child. 

How to enrol on this course:

If you would like to enrol on the course, click the ENROL button and complete an online enrolment form. If you
would like to discuss the course in more detail, please click the ENQUIRE button and complete the required
details. If you have not lived in the UK for three years, please contact us to discuss your eligibility. 

What is this course about?  

The tutor will lead a range of activities aimed at your child, to support them to learn about maths and number in the
early years. The activities will be fun and interactive, with plenty of resources and activities for you to use at home
and in the community.

What will I learn?  

You will learn lots of fun activities to do at home with your children to help them to learn through play and
exploration. You will also learn about the Early Years guidance which is used in schools and nurseries to explore
maths and number.

How will I learn?

You will see examples of activities to develop learning through fun. 

How will my learning be assessed?

There is no formal assessment on Family Learning courses, but we will help you access the sessions by:

Discussion in the session   
Working through the Early Years Foundation Stage guidance •

•

Entry requirements:

You need to be a parent / grandparent / carer of a child at pre-school children in Coventry. Places are limited and
will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. When the course is full, no other enrolments can take place. 
To enable you to fully access the information and activities on this course you will need to be confident in
Speaking and Listening at E2.
Our ‘Positive Parenting for Families’ courses help us to become more confident parents. Our ‘English and Maths
in the primary school’ courses explain the ways these subjects are taught in modern British primary schools.

What materials will I need?

Materials will be provided at the sessions for you to take home and use with your children.

If you would like further advice in regard to this course please contact Kate on 024 7697 8730 or
kate.steventon@coventry.gov.uk, or Steve on 024 7697 1301 or steve.withers@coventry.gov.uk
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